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“One hour a week observing the baby.”  Is it a lot or a little?    

Opportunities and limitations on the background of a current understanding  

of Infant Observation  
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Abstract: 

This presentation aims to enrich the discussion on the current challenges of a two-year 

observation, from the first task of finding a "suitable" baby to observe, to the point of 

stopping the weekly visits and saying goodbye to the two-year old and the family. This 

includes the significance of the task and role of the seminar leader and the value of 

observation as a route to learning from experience about unconscious life for the individual 

student and the seminar group. The presentation also addresses the question of how babies 

and parents might experience infant observation.  
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